
EPSU backs health union's challenge to proposed 
pay system

 Serbia 

EPSU has written to the Prime Minister of Serbia and Minister of Public 
Administration raising concerns about a proposed new public sector pay system. 
The letter was sent in support of the Trade Union of Health and Social Care that has 
raised concerns about the system and planned classification of jobs. These have 
been developed without the involvement of the trade unions and involve negative 
changes to the current salary structure and job classification system.
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